MRS. MAX ALLEN
BANGOR — Mrs. Minnie
Allen, 86, formerly of
Bangor, died April 24 in
Trenton, N.J. She was born
in Bangor, Sept. 11, 1888,
the daughter of Lemuel
and Julia (Rosen) Allen.
She was a life member of
the Congregation Beth
Israel, member and past
president of B'nai B'rith,
member and past president
of the Hadassah, member
of Jewish Community
Center of Bangor.
Surviving are her daughter,
Mrs. Irving Grodin of
Trenton, N.J., one brother,
Harry Allen, Bangor; four
grandchildren, Services
will be held at the chapel,
Center Street, Friday, 3
p.m. with Rabbi Irving
Margolies officiating.
Memorial week will be
observed at 411 Essex St.,
Bangor. Friends who wish
may donate in her memory
to the chapity of their
choice.